SAA
g,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

~——

ADVISORY: CONDUCT OF LAWIN MID-YEAR ASSESSMENT AND DATA
MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE

1 message

Lawin FMB <lawin@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Fri, Jun 16, 2023 at 2:50 PM
To: denrncrored@gmail.com, denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph, Enforcement DENR CAR <denrcarenforcement@gmail.com>,
denr1ored@yahoo.com, r2@denr.gov.ph, Enforcement Division - R2 <enforcementdivisionr2@gmail.com>, r3@denr.gov.ph,
Enforcement Division <enforcement_denr3@yahoo.com>, rda@denr.gov.ph, enforcement division denr calabarzon
<denrcalabarzon.ed@gmail.com>, Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Enforcement Mimaropa
<enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>, red_reg5@yahoo.com, r6@denr.gov.ph, Taskforce Secretariat
<railtf_region6@yahoo.com>, reddenr7@yahoo.com, DENR 7 Enforcement Division
<denr7enforcementdivision@gmail.com>, ored8@yahoo.com, r9@denr.gov.ph, Enforcement Region
<enforcementdivisionr9@gmail.com>, r10@denr.gov.ph, Enforcement Division <r10.enforcement@gmail.com>,
oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph, enforcement division <denrxi.enforcement.division@gmail.com>, red_reg12@yahoo.com,
Enforcement Division Region 12 <denr12enforcement@gmail.com>, ordcaraga@gmail.com, enforcement division
<enforcement_division@yahoo.com>, ri@denr.gov.ph

Cc: FRCD Forest Resources Conservation Division <frcd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, FRCD-FPS Forest Protection Section
<frcd.fps@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Paul Brian Lachica <pblachica@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, FPPKMD-KISS Knowledge and Information
Systems Section <fppkmd.kiss@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Junielle Concio <jconcio@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Evie Pagayona
<epagayona@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Richelle Ricohermoso <rricohermoso@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir:

Good day!

This has reference to the proposed conduct of Lawin Mid-Year Assessment and Data Management
Conference tentatively scheduled on 27-30 June 2023 in Metro Manila. The activity aims to assess the
implementation of the Lawin System for CY 2023 and serve as a venue to discuss challenges encountered in

its implementation.

Please be informed that due to unforeseen circumstances, the activity will be postponed to a later date,
tentatively on 25-28 July 2023. We will be providing you with a copy of the signed Special Order as soon as possible.

Thank you and we deeply apologize for the inconvenience that may have been caused by this postponement.



